
Proposed restructure of the MAC 
The Directors have ini/ated a consulta/on process with the team about a new opera/onal structure 
for the MAC to tackle our next challenges: 

- While the growth in users and ac/vity in the past twelve months has stabilised our financial 
posi/on, the MAC needs to generate more revenue to cover ongoing repairs and renewals of the 
building and facili/es  

- We need to develop and promote new ac/vi/es to take full advantage of the recent and 
forthcoming improvements to the Sports Hall and Outdoor Court  

- Our current structure isn’t flexible enough to cover staff absence. We’re reliant on volunteers 
and Directors to step in at short no/ce and at /mes we’re even having to close, which isn’t 
acceptable to members and customers 
 

We’re therefore considering the appointment of a full-/me manager to oversee both commercial 
and day-to-day opera/ons, and the implica/ons of that for members of the team. We’ve spoken with 
each team member individually and will con/nue the consulta/on process fairly and sensi/vely over 
the next two weeks. 

In the mean/me, Lucy Wright has taken on day-to-day management to guide the MAC through an 
especially busy period of several func/ons and the much-an/cipated installa/on of our new all-
weather ar/ficial pitch on the site of the tennis courts. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work out how best to grow and maintain the 
MAC as a hub for the physical, mental and social health of our community.  

 

 

  


